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Flex PACE Loan Approved for Infinity Building Services

The latest project approval from the JSDC Board of Directors is a Flex PACE
Interest Buydown loan to Infinity Building Services to purchase an existing
building in Jamestown with higher visibility.

Farewell

At this month's meeting, the JSDC Board of Directors noted a fond farewell to two Directors - Gerald Horner of Choice
Financial Group in Medina and Mary Lou Urquhart of the Jamestown Area Chamber of Commerce.

Mary Lou served on the Board of
Directors in the capacity of
Jamestown Area Chamber of
Commerce Chair. She also served
on the Existing Business Outreach
and the Organizational Excellence
committees! Thanks, Mary Lou, for
your service to JSDC!

Gerald has served on the Board of
Directors since 2012 sharing his
time and talents by serving on the
New Business Attraction and
Finance committees. Thank you,
Gerald, for 9 years of dedicated
service to JSDC!

Thank you, President Kelly Rachel

The December JSDC Board of Directors meeting was chaired for the last time by outgoing
Chairman, Kelly Rachel of Unison Bank in Jamestown. Over eight years, Kelly has moved
through the Officer positions on the JSDC Board of Directors, lastly serving as Chairman in
2019 and 2020. During his tenure, Kelly has served on the New Business Attraction, Existing
Business Outreach, Organizational Excellence, and Finance committees. Kelly will move on
to serve as Past Chairman for 2021. Thank you, Kelly, for your leadership! It has been a
pleasure working with you.

Happy Holidays!!
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